
Dear Productivity Commission, 

Working Aussie that loves FORDS 

Just another kick in the guts for Australian manufacturing. And it will affect 1000's. 

Our future is looking pretty sad. The minerals in the ground will not last forever. Meanwhile 
whilst we survive off mining everything else is shutting down... 

Very important. Ford Falcons are in Australians blood. We grew in them and we rely on 
them. Imported cars should be taxed more, as should all imports in general, because 
imports are killing manufacturing and farming. When will the Government wake up and see 
what's happening. All Government used vehicles should be Australian made, once we lose 
all these manufacturing jobs and farms we will not get them back. We need the Falcon. And 
Ford should be advertising it better. 

Kind Regards, 
JASON WILSON 
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